
Virtual Public Hearing for the 
2021 Disparity Study

Hosted in Webinar Format

1:00 PM – 2:30 PM CST
Click below to register for the 

Virtual Public Hearing:
https://bit.ly/37StJEN

April 15, 2021

5:00 PM – 6:30 PM CST
Click below to register for the 

Virtual Public Hearing:
http://bit.ly/3aY6Y4r

April 15, 2021

As a part of the public record, all comments    
will be recorded and may be used as anecdotal 
evidence for the 2021 Disparity Study. 

VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING DATES & TIMESThe City of Birmingham, AL has engaged Griffin & 
Strong, P.C (“GSPC”) to conduct a Disparity Study 
to determine whether minority and women 
owned firms have an equal opportunity to 
participate in City contracting. The Study will 
include the assessment of current programs, 
policies, and procedures. 

In the interest of preserving public health 
amidst COVID-19 concerns, Griffin & Strong, P.C., 
a law and public policy consulting firm, will 
conduct a virtual public hearing in webinar 
format on behalf of the City of Birmingham.

We encourage your participation and look forward 
to your feedback on how The City of Birmingham 
can promote diverse representation in public 
contracting. 

birminghamdisparitystudy.com bhamdisparitystudy@gspclaw.com (404) 480-0217

Advanced registration is encouraged but not required

You Are An Important Part In The Future Of Our Contracting

The City of Birmingham and Griffin & Strong, P.C. Invite 
You To Participate In Important Business Meetings

Concerning Equal Opportunities 
In the City’s Contracting

https://bit.ly/37StJEN
http://bit.ly/3aY6Y4r

